Whitaker, Louise - ST GL

From: Gough, Roger - MEM
Sent: 17 June 2015 21:52

To: Whitaker, Louise - ST GL
Subject: Re: Foxwood and Highview

Thanks Lou - yes, | am aware and in agreement.

All the best

Roger

Sent from my iPad

On 17 Jun 2015, at 16:03, Whitaker, Louise - ST GL <Louise.Whitaker@kent.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Mr Gough

For the purposes of good governance, could you please confirm that you are aware of, and in
agreement with, actions being taken to delay the implementation of the decision concerning
Foxwood and Highview schools as a result of delays to the building project timelines.

If and when you confirm the decision will be updated to read:

(i) close Foxwood School on 31 August 2016
(ii) relocate Highview School and increase the designated number from 282 to 336 for
September 2016.

Kind regards, Lou

Louise Whitaker

Democratic Services Manager (Executive)
Sessions House

Maidstone

Tel: 03000 416824

e-mail: louise.whitaker@kent.gov.uk




